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The Philippine Center for Advanced Maritime Simulation and Training, Inc.

(PHILCAMSAT) donated books to their Senior High School partners on October

13, 2022. Principal Dr. Modesto G. Villarin received the books for Ismael Mathay

Sr. High School in Quezon City while the books for Santiago Syjuco Memorial

Integrated Secondary School in Malabon City were received by their Principal,

Ms. Leah Vidal. The maritime books will be used by the Maritime Senior High

School students and faculty members of both schools. 

PHILCAMSAT donates books to 
Senior High School Partners

Both Principals from the two schools expressed their gratitude for the kind

gesture and recognized the importance of collaboration among schools and

industry leaders. “Our learners can now have easier access to maritime

publications and get updated with the recent developments in the maritime

field”, says Ms. Leah Vidal. 

Ms. Jessa Mandagan, Research and Development Head of PHILCAMSAT is ecstatic

with this project. “It is our honor to be a part of the student’s journey as they

fulfill their dreams to become a Global Maritime Professional,” she said. 
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The Education and Training Unit of PHILCAMSAT, represented by Engr.

Marianne Camille Pastolero also used this opportunity to discuss

various topics which aim to strengthen the partnership between the two

Senior High School Partners. 

Both faculty and students were given a chance to know more about

PTC's programs for maritime students and the various opportunities at

PTC that await future global maritime professionals. Overall, it was a

fruitful event that further inspires the students to work harder for their

future careers at sea.


